DONALD ROBERTSON TRAVEL FUND
Notes for Applicants 2024

Please read these notes carefully before application.
 
The Donald Robertson Travel fund exists to assist undergraduates (graduating BA in 2025 or later, i.e. not those in their final year now, nor those now doing clinical or similar studies), who would otherwise find difficulty in doing so, to take strenuous open-air holidays in the Long Vacation, either at home or abroad, preferably among mountains. (Grants to assist holidays not among mountains are very rarely given.)

The Trustees regret that the limited funds at their disposal make it impossible for them to award grants to former recipients, or to those who have already graduated BA, or to final-year undergraduates graduating in 2024. Grants are not made to applicants who intend to use the holiday for study, nor does the Fund support large expeditions. Resources are limited, so grants rarely exceed £300.

If you are eligible and would like to apply for a grant this summer, please:

· Fill in the application form at this link: https://forms.office.com/e/Ze2meKqVHK   
· Ask your Tutor to submit a brief supporting note via this online form: https://forms.office.com/e/F4WFdAuXXr  

The closing date for both parts of the application is 9am on 3rd May 2024.

Applicants whose plans seem suitable will be asked to meet the Trustees, (possibly via online facility) for a brief discussion of their plans. If you are awarded a grant, the Trustees will expect you to write them a report of your holiday (minimum two pages), giving impressions of new contacts, scenery and happenings, set in a general record of the trip. This must reach the Secretary of the Fund (helen.williams@trin.cam.ac.uk) by Friday 25 October 2024.


